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Friday 4th March 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A big welcome back to the second half of the Spring term! I hope you had a restful break and managed to 

spend some quality time together as a family. 

 

Firstly, I would like to say how proud I am of all the Year 2 children – they continue to amaze me every 

single day with their commitment to their learning. Keep up the fabulous work Year 2! 

 

I have attached our topic web for this term. We still have lots to cover for our Minpin topic, including 

some of our Geography sessions. As a result, I would like to continue working on this topic throughout this 

term and start a new topic once we have covered everything we need to. The children thoroughly enjoyed 

our ‘Textiles’ unit last term and lots of children have said that they have been practising their sewing at 

home which is wonderful to hear! Please do send in some photos via email so that I can share them with 

the other children in the class. Our lovely clothes for the Minpins are currently hanging up on a washing 

line in the classroom. 

 

Throughout the term, I have been amazed by the children’s commitment to Remote Learning. This includes 

the children at home, as well as the children learning in school with children on the big screen. 

Furthermore, thank you to those who are consistently completing the homework set for them on TEAMs. 

Many children are going over and above the expectations of the tasks which is fantastic to see. Please do 

encourage your child with their learning at home as this will fully support them in making good progress 

throughout the academic year. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me using the SLT email address or catch me on 

the playground after school.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss Natalie Jones 

Year 2 Teacher 

mailto:SLT@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk

